
Notification of Drug Testing Based on Individualized Reasonable Suspicion

By signing below, you acknowledge that you have been notified that, based on reasonable suspicion, you will be added to the next in-house drug testing cohort per Athletics’ policy agreement.
In accordance to our policy, you will need to provide two consecutive, negative random drug test results in order to be removed from this list. Failure to do so, will lead to regular unannounced drug testing for the remainder of your athletic career.




____________________________________					____________
Director of Athletics									Date



____________________________________					____________
Student-Athlete									Date



____________________________________					____________
Head Coach										Date



____________________________________					____________
Drug Testing Coordinator								Date

